
St Ninian’s High School 
 
 

Memorandum 
 

 
To:  All Staff 
 
From:  Kirsty Miller 
 
Subject: Sports Council Newsletter 
 
Date:  20.12.19 
 

 
Dear colleagues, 
 
I have attached the link below to our recent Sports Council newsletter, written by the 
pupils. Please have a read and enjoy! Any feedback would be greatly appreciated. 
 

 

Sports Council Newsletter  

December 2019 Edition 

Go to this Sway  

 

 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Kirsty Miller 
PE Teacher 
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